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 Monday 12th February 2024 
Dear Parents/Carers, 
  
Our school photographer will be in school on Thursday 15th February 2024. 
  
Photographs will be taken of all children. If your child has siblings in school (brothers and sisters) 
they will have a family photograph—there will NOT be an individual photograph taken.   
Children without siblings will have an individual photograph taken. 
  
If you have more than one child in school and DO NOT want a family photograph, please sign the 
slip below and return to the school office before Wednesday 14th February 2024. 
  
  
Children must wear their school uniform, not PE kit. 
  
Yours sincerely. 

  
Mrs. H. Atkinson-Smith 

Headteacher 
  

……………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………. 
 

Individual Photographs 
Thursday 15th February 2024 

 
Name of Children: ________________________                 _                                                          
Classes:                    ___________                          __________                                                         
  
  

I DO NOT want my children to have a family photograph and would prefer individual photos. 
  
 

Signed: ………………………………………………………….. 
 
Date:    …………………………………………………………… 
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